PETITION TO CORRECT MEASUREMENT OF NORTH HUDSON LANE, SOLSBERRY,
IN

A Petition of:
Property Owners of North Hudson Lane, Solsberry, Indiana

Addressed to:
Board of Commissioners, Greene County, Indiana

We, the undersigned would like to bring your attention to the following problem, with
recommendations. We have recently been informed that the state has designated a
distance of 1320 feet, beginning at the center of Gardner Road, as a public road. We,
as property owners, were not aware of this designation as county road for that
distance.

We would like to request the designation be corrected to 607 feet, from the center of
Gardner Road. This distance would accommodate assess to mailboxes on North
Hudson Lane. The 607 feet also includes a distance of 50 feet beyond the last mailbox
providing a space for the mail vehicle to turn around.

We would like to request that the remaining 713 feet beyond that point be vacated by
the state and recorded as personal property. The 713 feet has been owned by the
Donald W. Abram family for many years and owners were unaware of the state
identification as a public road. There are no future plans to change family ownership of
the 713 feet and surrounding acreage.

Thank you for your consideration.

Agreed upon by the following people:
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Brenda Lee Watkins
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If you have addition questions or need further information, please contact Cheryl
Abram at 513-543-4327.



